
   ───────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────── 

 

 
Children First 

 

St Peter’s Bratton 
Church of England Academy 

Principal – Rhonda Welsh 
 

In partnership with St Chad’s Academies Trust, c/o Birchills CE Community Academy, Farringdon Street, 

Walsall, WS2 8NF 

 

Tel: 01543 622433 

http://www.stchadsacademiestrust.co.uk  

   

NEWSLETTER 
We have had another exceptionally busy week at St Peter’s Bratton and have welcomed some new 

families to our school. Afterschool clubs have had a second successful week and our Year 5 and 6 

football team have been training for their first tourment on Monday. We wish them well and know they 

will be amazing ambassadors for St Peter’s Bratton. Sharon our lunchtime chat leader from Admaston 

House enjoyed spending time with our pupils and particularly enjoyed meeting up with our new 

reception pupils (some who used to be in her pushchair people club). 

 

Our Christian Value 

Our worship on Monday started by looking at a painting by Henry Tissot and working out the connection 

to the Bible. 

This week we have been thinking about the perseverance that Mary and Joseph had to leave Bethlehem 

and seek refuge in Egypt from Matthew 2 v 13-15. We also were reflecting on those who in modern day 

have had to seek refugue due to conflict.  

 

 

 

 

http://www.stchadsacademiestrust.co.uk/


 

Bratton’s Bright Stars  

  

 



 

 

 

 

 



Attendance and Punctuality  

  

          

 House Points 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 Reception Welcome Service 

On Thursday 25th September we will be holding a ‘Welcome to St 

Peter’s Bratton Service’ for Reception or any new families joiming the 

school. The service will be lead by Rev Ian and will start at 9:15am 

(lasting no longer than 30 mins). You are welcome to come into school 

after drop off and we will provide refreshments. Reception have 

already been joining us for Collective Worship so I know they will be 

Ready, Respectful and Safe. 

New Handwriting Scheme 

 

 

This year we have implemented a new handwriting scheme that supports our pupils from Recpetion to 

Year 6. This excellent scheme has daily practice lessons as well as home support packages and 

interventions that can be carried out in school. I have attached a copy of our cursive script. There are 

also a range of really fun and engaging ways to improve Gross and Fine motor skills and perfecting the 

Tripod Grip. For more information on our scheme click on the link Letter-join Features 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/features.html


Doodle Learning 

 

Don’t forget to complete your consent for Doodle Learning as this will be launched next week. Can you 

please ensure that you have clicked on the link in My Child at School and provided your consent. 

 

 If you have any issues, please contact the school office. If you would like to 

learn more click on link - Interactive learning apps for kids | For families | 

DoodleLearning 

 

 

 

 

Family Learning 

 

 

 

This week we started our Family Learning sessions. On Wednesday, those parents who completed Level 

1 Understamding Children’s Behaviour have now started their level 2 course. We were absolutely 

thrilled with the number of mums and dads who joined us for our Taster Sessions. During this first 

session the children joned the adults to make bookmarkers. Next week they are going to be doing some 

cooking.  

https://doodlelearning.com/for-parents
https://doodlelearning.com/for-parents


Pupils We Are Proud Of 

 

On Tuesday, I received an email regarding Year 6 who attended one of the Grammar Schools for the 

entrance test. In this email, it was reported that there were several pupils from St Peter’s Bratton and 

that they all conducted themselves in a manner that I should be very proud of. It was so lovely to receive 

such positive feedback which I shared with the pupils involved. 

 

I am hoping that this weekend the weather is kind to us all but the has been a noted change in the 

weather. Have a wonderful weekend and make sure that you enjoy what you are doing. See you all on 

Monday. 

 

Mrs Welsh xx 

 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 

 



DATES FOR THE DIARY    

Date    Event    

Friday 26th September   Sponsored walk- Friends Event- Trek for Tech   

Thursday 2nd October   Year 2 visit Dudley Zoo - details to follow   

Friday 17th October   Nasal Flu Vaccines- Whole school   

Friday 24th October    PD Day    

Monday 27th October    Half term    

Friday 31st October   Deadline for Y6 secondary applications   

Wednesday 12th November   Individual school photographs   

Friday 19th December    End of term    

Monday 22nd December    Christmas holidays    

Monday 5th January    PD Day    

Tuesday 6th January    Spring term starts    

Friday 13th February    PD Day    

Monday 16th February    Half term    

Friday 27th March    End of term    

  

 


